ﬁ Outlook

FW: Caldera Ranch or Jasper Ridge

From Claire Conklin <cconklin@bendoregon.gov>
Date Tue 12/3/2024 2:29 PM

To  Michelle Patrick <mpatrick@bendoregon.gov>

Claire Conklin

City Council Coordinator

541-693-2151

My Pronouns: She, Her, Hers Why Pronouns?

CITY OF BEND @ @

Please note that, as a part-time employee, | primarily work Tuesday-Thursday. Thanks!

From: Steven McClLeve <smccleveconst@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 12:49 PM

To: CouncilAll <councilall@bendoregon.gov>
Subject: Caldera Ranch or Jasper Ridge

Some people who received this message don't often get email from smecleveconst@msn.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: External Email. Use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Dear members of the Bend City Council.

| am in favor of the proposed

subdivision of Caldera Ranch and | am not in favor of the Jasper Ridge subdivision!
Thank you,

Steven McClLeve

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

Get Outlook for Android




